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The CEASEFIRE consortium is thrilled to announce its upcoming, 2nd online training session, continuing its 

exploration of innovative strategies to combat trans-border firearms trafficking. This session marks the next 

step in the project’s mission to empower Law Enforcement Agencies (LEAs) with cutting-edge tools and 

expertise, developed as part of the CEASEFIRE initiative. 

The purpose of this online training is to 

build upon the foundational knowledge 

established in the previous session of 

December 2023 (see more at News), 

diving deeper into the functionalities 

and applications of CEASEFIRE's 

advanced tools. This online session 

serves as the first part of a two-part 

series, in which the CEASEFIRE tools will 

be demonstrated, based on real-world 

use cases identified within the project. In 

the second part of the training activity, 

which will be scheduled for a different 

date and will require physical presence, 

participants will have the opportunity to gain hands-on experience and directly interact with the tools 

demonstrated in this online session through interactive workshops and other evaluation activities. 

Participating in CEASEFIRE’s advanced tools training session offers an opportunity to gain insights into their 

functionalities and impact on real law enforcement scenarios. Attendees will develop a practical 

understanding of integrating these tools into operational frameworks and engage in guided exploration led 

by technical partners. 

In addition to consortium members, individuals outside the consortium who work in any capacity against 

illicit firearms trafficking and organized crime are welcome to participate. Stay tuned for updates on this 

exciting endeavor! 

https://ceasefire-project.eu/news/

